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From: <l.perkins@myfairpoint.net>
To: <housingsafety@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 12/10/2015 11:05 AM
Subject: A Housing Safety Registration Comments was Received for CBL: 284  B027001

I have decided not to claim the fee reduction for having a non-smoking 
policy in a lease for this property.Go ahead and bill me for the full $35 
amount.


